From: Rountree, Janey 
Sent: Thursday, July 09, 2015 2:45 PM
To: Berlin, Steve; Widawsky, Dan
Subject: RE: Gift question

Steve - Thank so much for the speedy and thorough advice, as always.  

Dan and Steve - I have accepted the gift on behalf of the City and will keep the glasses  in the Mayor’s Office where everyone can use them.  

Thanks again,

Janey

